FROM THE TAX & ISSUES COMMITTEE CHAIRS
October 2, 2006 - On Saturday, September 30, Congress passed an exemption for CPAs from the privacy disclosure provisions of the Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act (GLB), apparently recognizing that our Code of Professional Conduct already protected the confidentiality of client information. We expect the President's signature shortly.

As a result of this exemption, you will no longer have to send out annual privacy disclosure statements to each of your individual clients, detailing the financial information you retain and what disclosures of that information you may make. These disclosure statements were expensive, time consuming, and often confusing to clients.

Please note that the new legislation does not exempt CPAs from the "safeguards" provisions of GLB, which require you to (1) secure client information; and (2) have written procedures to protect client financial information. However CPAs typically have more than adequate security measures and documentation to meet these requirements.
